
Mrs. Anna Gorgodian 
The Phoebe-Devi tt Hozae 
1925 Turner Street, Room 1128 
Allentown, Pennsylvania 18104 

Dear Mrs. Gorgodian: 

April 14, 1980 

we have learned with sadness from your daughter Virginia 
of the passing of your beloved husband recently, and write to 
tell you that \ole shate your sense of loss. Please do not feel 
alone; all of us are one family in Christ, and in ~1 Armenian 
Church the welfare of each is a concern to all. 

You have given our people much by raising a fine Armenian­
American family, and we pray God will reward you ric1l for a 
life well spent, through His blessings of health, lo g life, 
joy and peace. 

cv 

With prayers, 

Fr. Khajag Barsamian 
Canon Sacrist 


